High Point Management Office

100 HIGH POINT DRIVE, HARTSDALE, N.Y. 10530
Phone (914)761-6100 FAX (914)761-6117

Date: July 2, 2025

To: All High Point Residents
From: High Point Property Management and CA Board of Managers
Re: Community Update: Accessibility Project at the Pool Complex

A quick update on the progress of the pool accessibility project: As many of you
know, this project is part of our efforts to make the pool fully accessible to all
residents. In accordance with our Fair Housing settlement, we are unable to open
the community pool until it is accessible to everyone.

A key component of the upgrade—a custom-built elevator that will provide access to
all pool levels—is still in production with the manufacturer. We have been informed
that the elevator should be completed by mid-to-late July. Once delivered,
installation is expected to take approximately one week, followed by required
inspections by the Town of Greenburgh and Westchester County Health
Department.

Unfortunately, this timeline means the project has taken longer than originally
anticipated. We understand the delay is disappointing, and we truly appreciate your
continued patience. We will keep you updated as the work progresses, including if or
when we may be able to open the pool this season.

As always, please remember that we are all part of this community together. This
project represents another key step toward making our neighborhood more inclusive
and welcoming for everyone.



